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Autumn 1 

Friday 4th September 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to a new school year. It is   

lovely to see everyone arriving in their smart 

new uniforms. I absolutely love watching the 

warm smiles and huge hugs that the children 

greet one another with as they reunite after 

the summer break.    

 

We welcome new pupils across the school as 

well as the twenty-one Reception children. We 

welcome new members of staff this year too: 

Mr Stanway joining Mrs Wood in Year 6, Mr 

McAulay in Year 5, Miss Jeffries in Year 3, 

Miss McCann in Year 1 and Mr Towse, a new 

teaching assistant who will work across the 

school with individuals and groups. 

 

As I announced at the end of last term I will 

be working at Astbury St Mary’s school this 

term, providing interim leadership until their 

new headteacher joins the school in January. I 

will be here at Brereton on Tuesday,     

Wednesday mornings and Thursdays. On    

Mondays and Fridays, Mr Jackson will be     

returning so that Mr Collier is able to take 

over some of my jobs. Please let me assure you 

that Brereton will run as usual. I will only ever 

be a phone call and a short drive away. The 

term is already planned in great depth and the 

Senior Leadership Team is in a very strong 

position to deputise whilst I am assisting at 

Astbury. 

 

We have an exciting opportunity to announce. 

We need to appoint a new parent Governor to 

join our Governing Body. If anyone is willing to 

put their name forward please contact the 

school office. We will need to hold an election 

so if any interested candidates would like to 

discuss what becoming a governor entails, 

please make an appointment to come in and 

chat to either myself or Mrs Jill Matusiak, 

our Chair of Governors. 

 

This year we have reduced the amount of    

information on the newsletter due to the fact 

that our school website contains vital           

information . Please look at it regularly.         

Information about school dinners, school     

uniform, after school clubs and class             

information is all there. Please, please check it 

regularly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T h e  w e b s i t e  a d d r e s s  i s 

www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk. 

 

Reception Open Morning. 

On Wednesday 14th October we will be  

holding an open morning for the parents of 

children starting school in September 2016. 

You are welcome to drop in and spend some 

time in the classroom any time between 9am 

and 12am. Please feel free to invite family and 

friends who have children starting school next 

year. 


